
 
 

  
 

  
 
23rd November, 2020 
 

2021 SENIOR JACKETS 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to ongoing concerns regarding the supply and quality of the current senior jackets, we wish to 
advise that there will be a new senior jacket for 2021. 
 
The new jacket is navy in colour, smart looking, warm windproof fabric and will remain the same 
price of $50.00. 
 
With the new supplier we have sourced, we will only need a couple of weeks prior to ordering stock 
as opposed to ordering 4-5 months in advance with our old supplier and as such, we will order stock 
for our Clothing Pool early next year. 
 
In regards to the existing senior jackets, these are of course still able to be worn if you have one, or 
have purchased one second hand. 
 
We will advise you once we have the new senior jackets in stock.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Niagara Park Public School P&C Clothing Pool 
 

Narara Valley Drive, 

Niagara Park 2250 
Ph. 43 283488 ; 43 283397      

   Fax. 43 291420 
Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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